
QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) – FEEDBACK March 2019
Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 14 responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in March from 866 attended appointments with a doctor or Nurse (1.6% response rate).
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 13 Patients said they were Extremely likely (92.9%)
· 0 Patient said Likely (0%)
· 1 Neither Likely or Unlikely (7.1%)
· 0 Patient said Extremely Unlikely (0%)

· 0 Don’t know (0%)
	We appreciate your comments and find them helpful to improve services for the future, unfortunately some issues around the building and layout may be a bit more difficult to resolve but we are always open to constructive suggestions. Thank you.
Comments Received from March were:
· No improvements necessary
· I haven’t had any problems accessing services at QMC.  Thank you!
· Thank you for everything.  Keep doing what you are doing.
· We are so lucky to have such an efficient surgery in our village – we are always able to have an appointment and are very happy with the service.
· Friendly, welcoming, caring and supportive.  Please keep doing what you are doing.
Things we Could Improve on
· Rather too many notices spread over the waiting room.  Maybe these should be cleared every now and then to remove the ‘historic ones’.  As you can imagine the NHS is bursting full of information that we are required to share with you.  There are also many charities who offer free help and advice to our patients with certain conditions.  We try very hard to keep these as up to date as possible but unfortunately sometimes they do get overlooked.  We will try much harder to make sure all information available is relevant.  As we are in such a lovely small community we do also advertise local events for people and again we do try to remember to take these down once the event has been and gone.  Please do tell the reception staff if you see something that you think is out of date or not relevant.
This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings quarterly.

	



